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The splashpad at Louis Randolph Johnson Jr.
Memorial Park is CLOSED until further
notice.

We are experiencing mechanical issues with
the splashpad and it will remain closed until
they can be resolved. We apologize for the
inconvenience. 

 

http://www.beaufortnc.org/community/page/splashpad-closed-until-further-notice

